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PARISH BBQ 
VOLUNTEERS WANTED 

Adults and Youth (earn service hours!) 
Contact Shirley Yong 703-981-2721  
yongshirley@hotmail.com, or you can 
sign up online at Signup Genius at http://
www.signupgenius.com/
go/8050f4cafa92ca20-2017 
 

The Parish staff wishes to thank the following parish minis-
tries:  
 
We offer our prayers and thoughts to the youth of the parish 
who prepare to begin or return to grade school and high school. 
Be assured of our prayers as you continue your academic stud-
ies. Many blessings! 
 
We thank our parishioners for their patience and understanding 
during the construction of the Church walkway. Many bless-
ings! 
 
We thank our parishioners for their support of the summer con-
tributions with the use of the offertory envelopes and Faith 
Direct. Your  contr ibutions assist us in sustaining, maintain-
ing and caring for our parish community. Know that we are 
grateful for your prayers and support. 
 
We thank our parishioners who have accessed the FORMED – 
the online Catholic Faith online platform for faith for-
mation. We invite all of our  par ishioners to enjoy this 
online service. To access FORMED for St. Joseph Catholic 
Church: go to Formed.org and enter the Parish Code – 
VD4DT2. 
 
We thank our parishioners who participated in the food drive 
for the St. Lucy Project. Many thanks to the parishioners who 
planned and prepared the food drive. A special thanks to the 
Men’s Society and Knights of Columbus. 
 
We thank our Parish BBQ & Picnic Planning Committee for 
their commitment and work in their final preparations for the 
Parish BBQ & Picnic, September 9, 2017. Many thanks for  
providing the parishioners with the opportunity to purchase 
tickets at the upcoming weekend Masses! 

Peace and good! Let’s us join Pope Francis and pray 
for peace for each individual and throughout our 
world. As Franciscans, we recommend that perhaps 
we could privately pray the Peace Prayer which is 
attributed to the spirit of St. Francis of Assisi. Pope 
Francis reminds us that: “Prayer inspires and sus-
tains our efforts for peace, because it helps to deepen 
our reciprocal respect for each other as persons, 
strengthens the bonds of love between us, and spurs 
us to make decisive efforts towards promoting just 
relations and fraternal solidarity.” 
In the peace of Francis of Assisi, 
Father Tom 
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IN TWO (2) WEEKS CATECHISM CLASSES WILL 
BEGIN! 
The Office of Religious Education is now accepting registra-
tions for rising Preschool children through Adults for those 
who wish to learn (more) about the Catholic Faith as well as 
those who need to prepare to receive sacraments (Baptism, 
Confirmation, and/or First Holy Communion). For more in-
formation call Mrs. Roz Murphy at (703) 880-4305, email at 
ReligiousEd@sjcherndon.org , click the “Faith 
Formation” tab on our parish’s website at 
www.sjcherndon.org, or simply scan the QR 
Code to be directed to the SJC Website – Faith 
Formation.  
 
Catechists (teachers) and Assistant Catechists Needed  
St. Joseph Religious Education (CCD) is already preparing 
for the 2017-2018 school year. Textbooks and supplies will 
be ordered in anticipation for the upcoming 600 students who 
will be attending our parish’s Catechism classes. However, 
there is just one thing still missing – YOU. 
Please consider volunteer teaching or as-
sisting for Religious Education classes 
starting this September and ending in May 
of next year. For more information call Mr. 
Reyes Ruiz at (703) 880-4332 or email at 
rruiz@sjcherndon.org. 
Please consider giving your time and talent to the youth of 
our parish. 
 

 
 

St. Joseph School has openings in grades K-6th for 2017
-2018 school year. Please call Mrs. Mary 
Lewis - 703-880-4315 or mlewis@sjschoolva.org to 
schedule a private tour, and experience Catholic  
Education at its finest. 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY: 
 
St. Joseph Catholic Church  
 
Weekend Event/Set Up Monitor for Parish Facility 
 
Part time, minimum of 16 hours per weekend. 
 
POSITION SUMMARY: Person will be responsible for 
room set up, clean up and building monitoring help for 
events at the Parish Facility during weekend activities and 
rentals. Applicant will be required to work a flexible sched-
ule based on weekend events at St. Joseph Parish. Must be 
able to communicate in English with staff and guest. Must be 
able to lift up to 50lb. 
 
Please send email resume to the Director of Facilities,  
Mr. Danny Rucker at Drucker@sjcherndon.org. 

Please note the 8:00a.m. mass on  
August 28th will be moved to 
9:00a.m. due to the 1st Day of 

School. 
 
      Thank you and God Bless You! 
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St. Lucy Project Summer Food Collection 
 

We wish to extend our heartfelt thanks 
to all who gave of themselves to support 
the most recent St Lucy Project collec-
tion. We were able to deliver 10,662 
pounds of food and $5042 in monetary do-
nations to those who need food assis-
tance in our diocese due to the generos-
ity and charity of our parishioners. 
We wish to thank the members of the 
Men's Society and the Knights of Colum-
bus who collected the food and loaded 
the trucks for this act of mercy. 

 
 
 
 
 

You’re invited to our  
OPEN	HOUSE	

ST. JOSEPH LADIES’ SOCIETY 
Learn more about our mission and how we support St.  
Joseph’s Catholic Church. Bring a friend. Refreshments will 
be served! 
 
For more information, contact Mary Kirby, President, at 
kirbym59@gmail.com or 703-855-3294. 
 
Where: St. Joseph Parish Facility, Rms. 212-213 
When: August 31, 2017 Time: 7:00 p.m. 

St. Joseph Men's Society - News & Highlights 
 
'My sacrifice, O God, is a contrite spirit; a contrite, humbled 
heart, O God, you will not scorn.'  Ps 51:19. 
 
Mission: Men helping men enr ich their  faith through mas-
culine approaches to communal prayer, community service 
and social outings using the model of St. Francis of Assisi to 
'Observe the Gospel'. Questions: sjms20170@gmail.com or 
Jack McNulty 703.408.3622  (call or text). 
 
Every Tuesday Morning  7 am, The Upper Room (Rm. 210 
beginning August 29th), 2nd floor Parish office - prayer and 
preparation for the coming week's Gospel.    Questions - Mike 
Bradley  mtbradley2@aol.com 
 
SEP 8   6 pm Corn Husking Contest  
We need volunteers to strip corn cobs clean for the Parish 
BBQ.  Winner gets a can of creamed corn and can of baked 
beans. Meet at the entrance to Hall A at 6 pm. If you're tardy 
please join us in the kitchen. An RSVP to sjms20170@gmail 
would be a huge help. 
 
SEP 9   1 pm - 6 pm  Kids Field Games at the Parish BBQ 
We need volunteers to help manage field games during the 
BBQ.  Send an email to sjms20170@gmail.com if you can 
spare thirty minutes or more, thanks.  We want the games to be 
great fun for the kids. If you can blow a whistle, congratula-
tions, you qualify to help. 

CALLING ALL BAKERS FOR PARISH BBQ & 
PICNIC:  Bakers and volunteers are needed!  The 
Ladies’ Society sponsors the bake sale, raffle, and staffs 
the food line. All are welcome and encouraged to help!! 
Baked goods can be dropped off on Friday, Sept. 8th at the 
parish office or Saturday morning, Sept. 9th in the Parish 
Hall.  For more info contact Hayres Albert at 703-437-
1692 or email: lilfeet6@gmail.com. 
 
Opportunity to Feed the Hungry at the BBQ!!! 
Teens and adults are needed during our Parish BBQ to 
serve on the food line.  To sign up, either call or email 
Peggy Bauer at 703 598-9540 or pbauer419@aol.com. Or 
if you'd rather sign up online you can use Signup Genius at 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4cafa92ca20-2017 

Peace and good! Thank you for being a part of our 
St. Joseph family. As you prepare for the end of 
summer and the start of a busy fall, consider enrol-
ling in eGiving through Faith Direct so that your gift 
can reach us even when you cannot. 
 
Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: 
VA101. 
 
On behalf of the friars and pastoral staff, I thank you 
for sharing your time, talents, and reassure with our 
parish family! 
 
In the peace of Francis of Assisi, 
Father Tom 

   Brats, Brew & Bocce 
Men’s Society Open House 

Sept. 15  
 

6:30p.m. Parish School Field 
All 21 and older men are invited to attend. 
Consider joining us for a simple night of 

camaraderie and an opportunity to connect as men 
of a shared faith.   

 
6:15p.m. Divine Mercy Chaplet 
6:30p.m. Start 6:45p.m. Grace    

Questions: sjms20170@gmail.com 



• Tisha Hilliard, Secretary 
• Cindi Conroy, 
    SJS Liaison 
• Jim Nash, Fin. Comm. 

Liaison 
• Mark Overberg, 

Chairperson 
• Greg Bengzon 

• Marylou Bergeron 
• Frank Bowen, 
    Vice Chairperson  
• Terry McNulty 
• Tom Reilly 
• Cheryl Wilson 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 
Parish Advisory Council 
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AROUND THE DIOCESE 

THANKS TO OUR             
    SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

Looking for a faith-filled activity for your preschooler?
Little Messengers is a Catholic Preschool Co-Op for children 
ages 2 1/2 - 5 years old that meets in the St. Joseph Catholic 
Church meeting rooms on Tuesday mornings during the 
school year. Parents or caregivers participate fully in leading 
various activities for the children, including a nursery for 
younger siblings. (This is not a drop-off!) Diocesan Child 
Protection Certification is required for participating adults. 
There is a nominal supply fee. To learn more, please contact 
Elisa Mitchell at eagmitchell@gmail.com 

                      
 

Save the Date! Diocesan Pilgrimage 2017 

Join Bishop Burbidge for the 2017 Diocesan Pilgrimage 
to the Basilica of the Shrine of the Immaculate Concep-
tion in Washington, DC, on Saturday, October 14. 

Our Diocesan Pilgrimage falls during the 100th anniver-
sary of the apparitions in Fatima, when Our Lady called 
for worldwide prayers for peace. The theme for this year 
is “Totus Tuus; We are totally yours, Mary.” 

Get Set Spiritually This Fall ...Join Us! 
Adult Faith Formation 

Mondays, 7-9pm beginning 
Sept. 18 - The Great Adventure Bible Time-
line - You will explore Salvation History, in 
both the Old and New testaments from Gen-
esis through the early Church, and better 

understand the Bible and God's relationship with humanity. A 
"must-do" for every Christian! 

Tuesdays, 7-9pm beginning Sept.19 - Matthew: The King and 
His Kingdom - You will see Jesus as the awaited Messiah who 
fulfills the promises and prophecies of the Old Testament, es-
tablishes the New Law, and inaugurates the Kingdom of Heav-
en! 

Wednesdays, 1:15-3pm beginning Sept 6 - Pivotal Players - 
Bishop Robert Barron’s newest series, exploring six players 
who’ve shaped Catholicism & civilization (St Francis of  
Assisi, St Catherine of Siena, St Thomas Aquinas, Bl. John 
Henry Newman, GK Chesterton & Michaelangelo)! 

Fridays, 9-11am beginning Sept 15 - Galatians: Set Free to 
Live - Paul's letter to the Galatians reveals the merciful love 
that God the Father has for us, his children; what we must do to 
be saved and how we can unite ourselves to Christ’s redeeming 
sacrifice through faith and love. Reignite your love for God as 
you learn of the astonishing love God has for you! 

We will strive to form a daytime Great Adventure Bible Time-
line or other group if there is sufficient parishioner & facilitator 
interest. 

For more information or to register for any of these groups, call 
Amy at 703.318.7311 or email @ speetjens@verizon.net. 

Sing!! Sing!! Sing!! 
 
 

Choir Rehearsals began August 17, 2017 at 7:15 pm 
in the church!!! 
 

Upcoming year events:  Sarah Hart concert on Oct. 20,  
2017. 
Christmas Concert at Coppermine,  possible trip to 
Rome! 
 

Stretch those vocal chords and lend your voice!! 
Meet the Director , seasoned and new members of the 
choir! 
 

All parts are needed:  soprano, alto, tenor  and bass.  
Instrumentalists are also welcome!  Come share your 
talent!  The Sunday Choir sings at the 10:00 am Mass 
weekly.  Questions?  Yes, you can come try us out to 
see if it’s for you!  Contact:  Alice at  
Aeelman@sjcherndon.org or 703-880-4321. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  NO VEHICLES ARE PERMITTED TO 
DRIVE OR PARK ON THE NEW CHURCH WALK-
WAY FOR 30 DAYS UPON COMPLETION OF THIS  
PROJECT. 
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE. 

 


